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July 17, 1978

Mr. Fred P, Crum

depco, Inc,

P. 0. Box 40O

Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Re: Depco, Inc,
Miles Federal #]
C- 5=26N=-7W

Dear Mr. Crum:

The enclosed packer-leakage test cannot be approved because
the test procedure was not in accordance with the procedure
outlined in the enclosed memorandum, Also enclosed is an example
of a completed test form.

Please contact this office to reschedule the test as we may
wish to have a witness.

Yours truly,
’?.,4?
J .
Frank T. Chavez
Deputy Inspector
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